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HARWICH MARINERS
PO Box 201, Harwich Port, MA 02646

Eric Beebe

Recreation Director
Town of Harwich
Recreation Department

Mr. Beebe,

The Harwich Athletic Association is excited to learn the Town of Harwich Recreation Department and
Recreation Commission are seeking Community Preservation Act (CPA) funding for a retrofit of the light
fixtures at Whitehouse Field in 2020. The aging field lighting system at Whitehouse Field is in dire need
of an update and we would like to assist in the funding of this potential project in 2020.

The Harwich Athletic Association is committed to seeing this project come to fruition, our Board of
Directors and many volunteers understand the need for properly working and efficient lights for the
playing surface. The Harwich Mariners will commit a $75,000.00 contribution towards the field lighting
project at Whitehouse Field, if the CPA should select the project for its 2020 fiscal year funding.

Thank You and the Harwich Recreation Commission for your continued support of Whitehouse Field.
Whitehouse Field is enjoyed and loved by thousands each year and we will continue to help keep the
facility safe and user friendly however we can.

Ben Layton

General Manager

Harwich Mariners Baseball
Cape Cod Baseball League



